
 
 
 
 

One Goat Creative Pty Ltd remain opposed to the draft 
recommendations of the Productivity Commission. 

 
            The recommendations would be unworkable and 
destructive in operation, and are not based on hard, 
verifiable evidence. 
 
            The Productivity Commission’s central 
recommendation — limiting the life of Australian 
territorial copyright to only 12 months — pretends to 
retain territorial contract while setting up conditions 
that would undermine and cripple it and do great harm to 
all involved in the Australian book industry, including 
consumers.  
  
            We remain opposed to any form of removal or 
erosion of the current territorial copyright regime. 
 
 As an author and publisher, it is hard enough to make 
a living out of writing a book. If this goes through there 
will be less books on the market from Australian authors 
because it won’t be worth the effort to write anymore. 
Please listen to us. 

  
 


